BLI:  Change addresses of the branches

On 24 Jul 2017, Bao Long Insurance Corporation announced changing addresses of the branches as follows;

1. Can Tho Branch:

· Old address: 19- 21A Vo Van Tan, Tan An Ward, Ninh Kieu district, Can Tho City

· New address: 30 A3, Hung Phu 1 Residental area, Hung Phu ward, Cai Rang District, Can Tho City

2. Hai Duong Branch:

· Old address: Lot No. 225, Nguyen Van Linh, Tan Binh Ward, Hai Duong City, Hai Duong province

· New address: 167 Ngo Quyen, Tan BInh ward, Hai Duong City, HAi Duong province

3. Quang Binh Branch:

·  Old address: 490 Tran Hung Dao, Dong Hoi City, Quang Binh province

· New address: 1st Floor, No. 453 Ly  Thuong Kiet, Bac Ly  ward, Dong Hoi  City, Quang Binh province.

